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I T T Domenick Lecce

Product Manager

ITT Cannon LLC

56 Technology Drive
Irvine, CA 92618
Phone 714-628-2067

Fax 949-341-0914
dom.lecce@itt.com

December 14,2018
Subject: Notification of a Part Number Change for MD1-9PL1

Dear Valued Customer

We are contacting you because you have a purchase order with ITT Cannon for part number
MD1-9PL1. We regret to advise that this part number is no longer available and the replacement
part number is MDV1-9PL1.

The difference between the two part numbers is the material of the connector shell body. The
shell body material for MD1-9PL1 is green Diallyl Phthalate and the shell body material for the
replacement part number MDV1-9PL1 is black polyester 30% glass fill.Both materials are
qualified to Mil-DTL-83513 and are used interchangeably in Mil-DTL-83513.

You have the option to change your purchase order to reflect the replacement part number at

the same unit price or cancel your order at nocharge.

If you have any technical questions you can contact me directly at 714-628-2067 or email me at

dom.lecce @itt.com.

Sincerely,

I Lo

Domenick Lecce

Product Manager




